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VILLAGE OF OSCEOLA 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD EVENT 
October 7, 2022 

  

 

Notice is given that a quorum of the Village of Osceola Board will be attending a Meet & Greet 

reception for finalists for the Village Administrator position at the Osceola Village Hall located at 310 

Chieftain Street Room 105 in Osceola from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. on  Friday, October 7th, 2022.  This is a 

social occasion, and no Village business will be conducted, or decisions made.  

Frances Duncanson, MMC-WCPC 

Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NOTE: It is possible that members of other governmental bodies of the municipality may be present at the above scheduled 

meeting to gather information about a subject over which they have decision-making responsibility. No action will be taken 

by any governmental body at the above-stated meeting other than the governmental body specifically referred to above in 

this notice.  

 

Please note that, upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals through 

appropriate aids and services. For additional information or to request this service, contact Village Hall at (715) 294-3498. 


